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and wrote fact files about them. We tried to make our writing even 

better by using adventurous adjectives.  

In Art we created our own superhero 

cityscape using pastels before we added 

silhouettes of buildings; we even added 

ourselves as the superhero! We have 

also studied 

Pop Art and the 

work created by 

Lichtenstein and 

Andy Warhol.  

 

 

We have enjoyed learning about significant individuals and real-life 

superheroes. We have learnt lots of interesting facts about Mary 

Seacole, Florence Nightingale and Edith Cavell. We then compared 

these super nurses to show what was similar and different in their 

lives. 

We enjoyed following instructions to make 

our own superhero shield and stick puppet 

and then wrote more detailed instructions 

for how we did this.  

 



 

We made designed and made superhero 

cars. We had to make the axles and then 

add the car body on to the top.  

 

 

During the Autumn Half Term Holidays, 

we made Autumn Discovery Bottles 

with our grown ups for our homework. 

 

We enjoyed learning about The Gunpowder 

Plot and why Guy Fawkes was a significant 

person in History.   

 

On Remembrance Day we all gathered 

together in our school hall to have a two 

minutes silence to remember those who 

had fought and died in the war. We sang 

whole school which we had learnt in our 

Music lessons. We made a class wreath 

for our class altar to remember all of the 

soldiers and people who had helped in the 

wars.  

We have learnt about Algorithms and have 

shown that we can programme a Beebot 

with different algorithms and even worked 

hard to debug.  



have learnt about The Arctic and 

Antarctica and many of the animals that 

live there. We completed a homework 

project and showed our research in many 

different ways.  

We created 

posters in 

class about 

Polar Bears 

and have written non-chronological 

reports about 

Polar Animals. 

 

We now know the seven continents of world. 

 

 

 

We went on a visit to Hall Hill Farm and saw lots of different 

animals. We had a chance to feed and hold them. We were very 

excited when we got to see Santa and were lucky enough to get a 

present from him! We hope we are on the good list! 

 

 

 

 

 



our grown ups. We worked so hard to learn all of the words to our 

songs and speaking parts.  

 

We are looking forward to continuing to learn news things in 

January!  


